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LEG AL NOTICE DawHRE LeTHEE
Town of Westminster -- Planning Board
Public Hearing for
Park Meadow - Preliminary Cluster Subdivision Approval

Notice is hereby given to the residents of the Town of Westminster, pursuant to MGL Chapter

41, § 81k et. seq., and §205-37 of the Zoning Bylaw, that the Westminster Planning Board will
hold a public hearing on August 23, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. in the Select Board meeting room at Town
Hall, 11 South Street, Westminster, to discuss the following project:

A proposed preliminary subdivision for land with frontage on 12 Park Street entitled “Park
Meadow - Preliminary Cluster Subdivision”. The project proposes to divide 28 acres into 16
clustered-housing lots,

The Applicant is Jeanson Builders Contracting Inc., and the Owner is Dennis Latorre. The plan
was prepared by Dillis & Roy Civil Engineering Group, Lunenburg, MA.

The property is located on the Assessor’s Map 103 (Lots 4 & 6).

The plans for this project may be seen at the Town Clerk's Office or on the Planning Board web
page at www.westminster-ma-gov under “Pending Development Projects”.




